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‘Let your light shine before others that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in heaven.’  Matthew 5:16 

Headteacher’s Message 

 

The Start of the Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
.  
 
 
 
 
Time is precious at school and we use every minute 
available to us to help children with their learning.  Within a 
couple of minutes of school starting, you will find children 
quietly reading, learning Phonics, playing Times Tables 
Rockstars and Arithmagicians on the tablets, and taking 
part in a range of Mindfulness activities or daily challenges. 
 

This time is so important as it helps the children to settle 
and focus themselves for the day ahead.   
 

Please make sure that children arrive on time for school as 
Being late interrupts the flow of lessons and can sometimes 
make children feel uncomfortable.  We want all children to 
have a positive start to the day and with your help we can 
help them to have that.  Remember,  the 
gate  opens  at  8:45am  and  closes   at  
8:55am.  Children arriving after this time 
are registered as being late. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
Welcome back to school for the start of the summer term. 
We hope you all had an enjoyable Easter holiday and are 
looking forward to a fun-packed term ahead.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swimming is now taking place for all classes and lessons 
will continue for the next 2 weeks.  It is so exciting to have 
this wonderful facility on site and the children have been 
enjoying being in the pool. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On our playground, you will also have seen a bright yellow 
bus!  This has been funded by the Jane Carts Trust and will 
be converted into a classroom for Music lessons and clubs.  
Mr Smart is going to be very busy creating this wonderful 
new addition to our school. 
 

We would also like to welcome several new families to our 
school; it is lovely to have you with us. 
 

We hope you all have an enjoyable weekend. 
 

Best wishes, Amanda Howes - Headteacher 
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Mon.22nd April 
– Fri. 3rd May 

Swimming Pool at school 

Mon. 22nd Apr. 
Vocabulary Velociraptor Art Week 
 

Class Photographs 

Tue. 23rd Apr. 
St George’s Day – Children belonging to 
Cubs, Brownies etc. may wear their 
uniform to school 

Fri. 26th Apr.  
Year 5 to Hadrian Academy as part of the 
Linking Schools Network 

WB. 29th Apr. Vocabulary Velociraptor Art Week 2 

Thu. 2nd Apr. 
9:00am - Mental Health Support Team 
Coffee Morning – Managing your child’s 
anxiety 

CONGRATULATIONS 
to the following children. 

 
Our Stars of the Week are… 

 
Year 1 –  Jax 

Year 2 – Ayla-Rose 
Year 3 – Jada 

Year 4 – Dollie-May 
Year 5 – Katelyn 

Year 6 – TJ 
 

 
Our ‘SELF’ Pupils of the Week for,  
 “What is self-motivation?” are… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Writers are… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Attendance Bear Winner this week is… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The House Point totals this week are… 
 

       
      Mars           Venus       Neptune         Earth 

 320               341             301               321 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 

Celebration 

 

Sometimes we have to change diary dates due to 

circumstances beyond our control.  Please keep checking 

the school diary regularly for updates. 

Gardening Club News 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s amazing how quickly the weeds grow! Gardening club 
have been busy this week, weeding the potato patch and 
tidying up the garden.  Well done everyone for your 
perseverance! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
We would like to say a huge, “Thank You!” to the wonderful 
volunteers from St Augustine’s Church that led the RE 
Active Church sessions before the Easter holiday.  The 
activities really brought the Easter story to life and were very 
much enjoyed by the children.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RE Active Church 

 

Year 2 
  97.44% 

 
Year 1 – Alfie 

Year 2 – Evelyne 
Year 3 – Andreas 

Year 4 – Kaysie-May 
Year 5 – Carl 

Year 6 – Daniel 

Year 1 – Darius 

Year 2 – Zane 

Year 3 – Charlie 

Year 4 – David 

Year 5 –Terri 

Year 6 – Marcy 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value of the Half Term - Friendship 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating St George in Dunstable 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Water Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Protecting Children Online 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Protecting Children Online Continued 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Protecting Children Online Continued 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aspire Football Academy 


